Forestry England

Forest of Dean Planning Dept. West District

Via Matt Nightingale Bank House

Forest of Dean Sculpture Trust Bank Street
Coleford

31 March 2021 GL16 8BA

judith.lack@forestryengland.uk
forestryengland.uk

Recreation Operations Manager
Judith Lack

Dear Sir/Madam

Please accept this letter as confirmation that Forestry England are fully supportive
of the planning application to host a temporary artworks trail on the Forest of
Dean Sculpture Trail at Beechenhurst.

The proposed artworks for ‘Forest to Forest’ are in keeping with Forestry England’s
Contemporary Arts Strategy, which aims to inspire action about the future of our
environment. Forestry England are very happy to provide the opportunity for
artists to exhibit high quality artworks in the nation’s forests; it ensures a wide
diversity of people can connect with the forests and experience arts in a
distinctive setting.

Yours sincerely,

Judith Lack
Recreation Operations Manager
West Forest District

Connecting everyone
with the nation’s forests




